
 

 
 
 

 
RSL Lifecare Major Workplace Change 

 
Dear Member, 
 
The HSU has been informed by RSL Lifecare of major changes to the Home For 
Heroes service. 
 
See attached letter that was provided yesterday. 
 
Any member affected by these changes should email agedcare@hsu.asn.au for 
assistance. 
 
As we can only represent HSU members in any change process, encourage any 
affected workmates to join online at www.hsu.asn.au/join or phone 1300 478 679. 
 
In unity, 

 
Gerard Hayes 
Secretary, HSU NSW/ACT/QLD 
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